
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
21 1 Sowers Blvd. 
Frankfort,Ky. 40602-06 15 

Re: Louisville Gas & Electric 

Several months ago Louisville Gas & Electric Co. requested and received a rate increase. 
Now they have agreed to underwrite the Light Up Louisville event for$75,000 per year for 
the next 3 years as reported by the local news media. It is now clear to me that Louisville 
Gas & Electric did not need the increase and that their request for the rate increase was 
untrue. I would like to request that the Kentucky Public Service Commission rescind 
that rate increase. 

Respectfully, 

- 
Norman L. Adwell 








